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april 7, 19L3.

Dear Heury:

This is to thank you for your letter of Harch
30 and for sending the recording of Chester Davis' radio
talk which was made just before he was drufted for hard
labor on the agrieultural front.

s X have to go on the air next Wednesday
evening (10:3C at Station YL, Evening Star Radio
Forum), I hope to get & chance %o play this record and
got some pointers on proper technigue.

¥With best regerds,

Sincerely yours,

Mr. Henry H. Edmiston,

Asgistant Vice President,

Federal Reserve Bank of Bt. Louis,
St. Louis, Hissouri.
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